









Dear President Dragne
Dear colleague,
Thanks for information about our two colleagues from Bucarest Bar Association  who have been sent to trial for criminal acts alleged to have been commited in exercise of the legal profession.

The fact that lawyers who carried out their activity exclusively within the limits of the profession have been sentenced to prison by High Court of Cassation and Justice is alarm for all lawyers in Belgrade to support their colleagues from Bucarest when they are faced with real threat in order to make preassure on their professional activities. We recognise that this is a great challange for our proffesion and we are ready to send you any kind of support as act of proffesional solidarity in this specific circumstances.

Please, keep us inform with further activities of Bucarest Bar Association regarding this problem and if you recognise any kind of support that Belgarde Bar can provide you, we are ready to help.
We send you good wishes for good health.



Looking forward to see you soon
  
Jugoslav Tintor
President
Belgrade Bar Association

